
WE WANT YOU TO CELEBRATE WITH US! 

Johnson County Courthouse Centennial Celebration 

November 16, 2013 

 

We are looking for anyone who was born in Johnson County, currently 
resides in the county and is 100 years old or older this year.  If this is you, 
or you know someone who qualifies, please fill out this form and return 
before October 15 to:  

Kimber Zorn 
2 North Main Street, Room 120 
Cleburne, Texas 76033 
 (817) 556-6360 (Phone)          (817) 556-6359 (Fax)      kimber@johnsoncountytx.org 
 

You will be invited as an honored guest to the Courthouse Centennial 
Celebration, November 16. 

 

Name (include maiden name) 
__________________________________________ 

Address 
__________________________________________________________ 

City _______________________________  Zip Code 
_____________________ 

Age ____________  Birth Date 
_______________________________________ 

Where were you born? 
_____________________________________________ 

Can the media contact you for information about your family and history? 
___________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person and Phone Number: (family member or care giver) 
_______________________________________________________________ 

 

 

We want your information even if you cannot attend the celebration. 

Add any interesting facts about your family to the back of this form or 
attach to this form.  


